
 
 

 
  

 
 

MBR 22.299 

 
This is an important notice about your Medicaid managed care plan benefits.  Please 

read it carefully.  If you have any questions, please call us at 1-800-303-9626.  
 
Starting January 1, 2023, MetroPlusHealth will cover Gambling Disorder Treatment 

provided by Office of Addiction Services and Supports (OASAS) certified programs.  
 
You can get Gambling Disorder Treatment: 

• face-to-face; or 

• through telehealth. 
 
If you need Gambling Disorder Treatment, you can get them from an OASAS outpatient 
program or if necessary, an OASAS inpatient or residential program. 

 
You do not need a referral from your primary care provider (PCP) to get these services.  
If you need help finding a provider, please call MetroPlusHealth member services at the 

number listed below. 
 
We updated your member handbook to add this benefit. This update is on our website 

at: www.metroplus.org/ 

 

MetroPlusHealth is here for you 

 

Please call member services at 1.800.303.9626 (TTY: 711) if you: 

• have any questions about this letter; 

• want to get this service; 

• cannot access our website to see the update; or 

• want the member handbook update mailed to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

MetroPlusHealth  


